
From: james falvey
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: 2019 ECAN elections
Date: Wednesday, 26 September 2018 10:50:43 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,

I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019 ECAN elections. It does not provide fair representation
for the population of Canterbury. It is unlikely to result in sustainable development and balanced decision
making, and is a political manoeuvre designed to promote further industrialisation of the countryside at the
expense of an already degraded environmental heritage.

James Falvey

Sent from my iPhone
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